
Graduation Information for Seniors 2024/25

August 2024

Dear Parents/Guardian of Seniors,

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year and congratulations to your senior as they enter their final
year of High School at ASH. The Graduation of the class of 2025 will take place on Friday, June 6,
2025 at 5pm.

Important *** Action Required ***

Please complete this form by September 30th to prepare for your student's senior year and
graduation. You'll need to upload a baby picture of your graduating student, so have a digital copy
ready when filling out the form.

Additionally,

1. Cap and Gown Orders for Graduation:
ASH provides a gown for you to use for photos and during the graduation week.
We will order a cap and tassel for each senior to keep after graduation. The cost for this is
included in the contribution that the senior parents collect at the beginning of the year. However,
if you would like to order your own gown to keep, you can do this online from Jostens, a company
in the U.K. and USA. On their website you will also find many other items related to graduation.

2. Yearbook - Parent/Graduate Pages
As parents/guardians of the class of 2025, you have the option to provide a Graduate Dedication
Page of your well wishes along with current and past photos of your family and friends.
Please note that the registration for the page, the payment and the submission of your page are
all due at the same time on 31 October 2024. The cost is 100 Euros per page and you can find the
payment information in the registration form.

For those of you that do not wish to submit a Graduate Dedication Page please complete section
1 only for our record purposes.

And last but not least, we would like to express our gratitude to our team of senior parents with
whom we will be working to help make this year enjoyable, memorable and successful for the class of
2025. There will be many opportunities to become involved. Please contact the senior parents for
more information.

We wish everyone a successful year!
Sabine Morf and Mark Pilk
Graduation Co-Coordinators 2025
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